The McDonald Corporation
Address
date
Dear Sir,

I’m writing this letter to point out a very serious problem in your restaurants.

I’m the father of a 14-month-old daughter and I have always enjoyed the meals and the comfortable environment your restaurant provides.  Yesterday evening (date) I took my daughter to your restaurant for dinner.  As I was eating, she suddenly had watery feces in her diaper and cried out loudly.  I had no choice but to go to the restroom and change her right away.  It’s only then, and to my great surprise, that I found out your men’s toilet doesn’t provide baby changing facilities.  As you can imagine, I had to change my daughter’s diaper right there on top of the wash basin.  The rugged and hard surface caused me great difficulty and inconvenience, not to mention discomfort to my daughter who cried throughout the process.  I don’t even want to mention how awkward and embarrassing it was when three or four men came in to use the toilet and had to wait quite a while for me to finish and move away from the wash basin. 
Your restaurant has always given people an impression of being a children’s paradise where they can eat and play, and parents are quite willing to bring their children to patronize your restaurant as well.  But I feel disappointed that you have not considered the possibility that men would also have need for diaper changing facilities in the men’s toilet, especially in this day and age of gender equality.  I believe, as one of the leading businesses of the world, McDonalds would break new ground if it would lead the way and provide such facilities.

I’m looking forward to your response to my suggestion.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Lin

